
NEW BOSTON FORESTRY MINUTES 

Minutes of Meeting – February 1, 2016  

 ATTENDEES:  Kim DiPietro, Nancy Loddengaard,  Tim Trimbur 

 Call to Order:  6:35 pm 

 Minutes:  December and January minutes accepted as amended. 

 Treasurer’s Report:  Ending Balance for 2015 is $28,315.31, and Feb. 1
st
 is 

$27,491.31.  Kim shared the Annual Treasurer’s Report and the Forestry Committee Report for 

2015. 

 Johnson Lot:  Nothing to report. 

 Forestry Signs:  Awaiting better weather. 

 Open Space Committee – no news 

 Meeting with the Selectmen:  Nancy had spoken to Jon Nute and he mailed Nancy a copy of the 

letter he had written to Joe Constance regarding the walk on the Siemeze Lot.  Discussion of the 

report from Jon Nute stating that he was told the cut was complete which was incorrect.  To hire 

Dennis McKenny to do a final report upon completion of the project.  Kim to write to the 

Selectmen pointing out the errors in Jon Nutes letter.  Tim has given wood to the town from this 

cut.  Kim to talk to Dick Peruse about the wood the town has received.  Tim to complete the cut 

when able to. 

 New Members:  Continuing to work on this. 

 Intents to Cut:  Kim reviewed one.  She asked the town to ask the state forester to review the 

Scobie cut as it is quite close to the river. 

 Meeting Adjourned:  7:45 pm 

 Next Meeting:  March 7, 2016 

 


